DRAFT
Welcome Letter 
Communication I A
Dear Gen-Probe Employees,:

I am excited to welcome Gen-Probe employees to Hologic!    In an effort to maintain better control over travel budgets and to enhance our travel services, Hologic is consolidating its travel program with to one designated travel vendor, American Express.  The scheduled integration date is January 1, 2013.

The Luxe Travel team has been working diligently behind the scenes with American Express and with me behind the scenes in order to ensure a smooth transition for each of you.  We thank Luxe Travel for their assistassistance s and guidance during the process.

To ensure a seamless transition, I will be sending additional communications in the weeks to come, informing you of specific changes to the travel program.  These communications will include, but not be limited to, action items to help you  assist you in update ing your new travel profiles, practical information necessary to book travel, and answers to frequently asked questions.

So, stay tuneds for more information regarding our new travel program!

My very best,
Marcia











